PARISH OF CHRIST THE KING

Solemnity of Pentecost (B) 24th May 2015

Today's Readings:-

First Reading: Acts 2: 1-11

They were all filled with the Holy Spirit and began to speak.

Second Reading: Galatians 5: 16-25

The fruit of the Spirit.

Gospel: John 15: 26-27; 16: 12-15

The Spirit of truth will lead you to the complete truth.



Sunday Masses

Vigil Mass Saturday 6 p.m.

Sunday 10 a.m.

12 noon

6.30 p.m.

Weekday Mass

Monday—Wednesday

10 a.m.

Thursday

6 p.m.

Friday

10 a.m.

Sacrament of Reconciliation

A new time on Thursday from 6.30-7p.m.

Saturday 5.20 p.m.-5.50 p.m. and after Vigil Mass

Thursday Eucharistic Adoration from 10.30a.m. until Mass at 6 p.m.

and during Confessions 6.30-7p.m.

Church open for prayer each day Monday—Friday until 6p.m.

Feast Days this Week

Tuesday:

Memorial of St. Philip Neri

Additional Support for Learning -Mass in St Andrew's Cathedral—Principal Celebrant Archbishop Tartaglia—Monday 15th June 7.00p.m.—All children and young people with Additional Support Needs, their parents, families, carers, teachers ad friends are invited to participate.

Refreshments after Mass

In your prayers, please remember those who are sick, those who have died recently and those whose anniversaries occur at this time:

Sick:- Catherine Loughrey, Brian Jones, Bella Doherty, Patricia McElroy, Harris Hicks, Maura Thomson, Dina Strain, Philip Sermanni, Franco Fazzi,

RIP: Alice Vickery, Maire Campbell, Charles Topper, Norah McGee, Harry McEwan, Peggy MacDonald, Donald MacPhee, Tommy Humphries,

Month's Mind Mark Dolan,

Anniversaries: Fr.Jim Byers, MarieTravers, Sadie Summers, Willie & Rose McGee, Arthur Williamson.

First Communion

Our congratulations to all the (83) boys and girls who have received their first Holy Communion over the last three weeks.

Our thanks to everyone who helped in preparing the children and preparing the liturgies. Thanks also to their teachers. A special word of thanks to Mr Jim McNeil who each year painstakingly copies each of the children's names so beautifully onto their certificates. Thanks also to Mrs. Agnes MacFadyen who ensures that all the practical details are perfectly in place for each of the 5 First Communion Masses.

Safeguarding training for PVG group (Eucharistic ministers to the sick / Legion of Mary / Youth Club/ Childrens' Liturgy).

The new archdiocesan safeguarding trainer, Caterina O'Connor, will deliver safeguarding training to all involved in the above ministries who have been through the PVG process. The training will take place in the upper church hall on the evening of Wednesday 10 June, 7.00-9.00. An up to date list of current PVG holders is on display at the back of the church on the safeguarding section of the noticeboard. Those who attended the previous training in December 2013 are more than welcome to attend and encouraged to come for an update and meet Caterina.

To facilitate planning for the evening it would be greatly appreciated if any who CANNOT attend inform Loretta Scott, 633 0841, otherwise attendance will be presumed.

Glasgow Living Theology

Receptive Ecumenism and Catholic Learning—Mary Cullen; The Pope and Moral Principles—Gerard Hughes s.j.; The Life and Times of Jesus Christ Michael Smith s.j. The Enigma of the Gospel of John James Crampsey s.j. Wednesday—Friday 27th—29th May Saturday—Sunday 30th—31st May Ogilvie Centre Rose St Further info. 332 3039

Midsummer Mass and Music Evening

in Aid of Motor Neurone Disease Charities. On 24th June at 7p.m. in the Church and Hall. Tea coffee/ home baking/raffles/ bar. Tickets £10.00 from Clare Coyle 07876526250 or Colette Sweeney 07865576646

ANNUAL LINN CEMETERY MASS

For all those whose committals took place in the Linn Cemetery or at the Linn Crematorium—in the Linn Cemetery—on Saturday June 6th at 3p.m.

Union of Catholic Mothers

The closing Mass will be held on Wednesday 27th May 7.00p.m. in St Margaret's Clydebank. All welcome.

Sunday Collection	£1437
Standing Orders	£526
Total	£1963
Second Collection (Communications)	£1150

Second collection next Sunday is for Day for life. Envelopes can be used. Thank You

Happy 100th Birthday, Masie!

The O'Brien family would like to thank everyone who attended Masie O'Brien's 100th birthday celebration in the Church hall on 16th May. A very, very big thanks for all donations on the day for Mary's Meals which totalled a magnificent £830.

McLaughlin School of Dancing

Ladies Day
Saturday 6th June 1.00 p.m. – 4.30 p.m.
Christ The King Church Hall
Tickets £12 from Sinead 07779913818
Glass of bubbly on arrival and buffet lunch
Wide range of vendors, raffle & games

Charity Family Ceilidh in the Church Hall

Sunday 31st May in the Church Hall 2-5p.m.

With all the proceeds going to New Hope School and Medical Centre in Cambodia

Tickets Adults £5 Children £2

Contact: Louise Hunter 07905 952 789 Email: southsidefiddlers@gm ail.com

Baptisms We were delighted to welcome **Betsy Mae McDonald** into the family of God last weekend through the Sacrament of Baptism. Our congratulations go out to her parents and godparents and to all members of her family.

Parish Clergy:- Fr. Peter Gallacher
220 Carmunnock Road Glasgow G44 5AP
E-mail—clergy@ctkg.org

E-mail—clergy@ctkg.org

Deacon John Cairns
0141 637 2882 Fax 0141 637 1601
Website: www.ctkg.org

Christ The King is a Parish of the Archdiocese of Glasgow, a Designated Religious Charity, Number SC018140